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The Pocahontas School District is happy to announce that the 2020-21 school year will 

begin as planned with the faculty and staff reporting on August 10th for professional 

development and the students reporting on Thursday, August 13th. Plans are being 

developed to ensure the best educational experience possible for our students, but 

guidance from the Arkansas Department of Health (ADH) and the Department of 

Elementary and Secondary Education (DESE) on the opening of schools is changing 

daily. As we draw nearer to August, we hope to bring you more concrete details as to 

what the reopening plans for the Pocahontas Schools will look like.  

 

The care, welfare, safety and security of our students, faculty and staff continues to be a 

top priority for the Pocahontas School District, and will continue to be when school 

reopens in August. Therefore we will be following the latest guidelines from the ADH 

and DESE  in order to keep faculty and students safe.  

 

Please continue to check the district website and social media outlets regularly for the 

latest information pertaining to options for learning, open houses, registrations and the 

start of another great year at Pocahontas Schools.  

 
 

Board Members: Dr. Michael Davis, President; Jim Toney, Vice President;  
Karen Baltz, Secretary; Judy McClain, Gary Cole 


